
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parent, 

On Wednesday afternoon we held our first Open Day of the three we have 

planned.  Your child, along with their peers, was an amazing ambassador for 

Newchurch and our visitors commented on their genuine enthusiasm for their 

learning, their confidence and their politeness.  Of course, we already knew this 

of our fabulous robins but it is always great to receive external validation. 

The purpose of this letter is to ask if your child would be available on the other 

two ‘Open Day’ events which are out of school time.  I appreciate that this is a 

big thing to ask but the children were so brilliant, it would be a shame for the 

other visiting prospective parents not to have the same experience on their visit 

to Newchurch.  The dates are Saturday 30th September at 10am and 

Wednesday 4th October at 7pm. The tour would only be one hour. 

I appreciate that children have activities at the weekend, and in the evening, 

and fully understand if they are not able to commit to supporting the ‘Open 

Days’.  However, if anyone is available, then it would be very much appreciated.  

If you can help at all, please could I ask that you complete the slip below and 

return it to school no later than Tuesday 26th September to allow us time to 

make arrangement based on the numbers available. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your valued and continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jayne Narraway 

Head of School 

 

OPEN DAY AMBASSADORS  

 

My child …………………………………………………………………………………………………is available 

to be a Newchurch Ambassador on the following day/s. 

(Please tick as appropriate.) 

Saturday 30th September at 10am  

Wednesday 4th October at 7pm.  

 


